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Nominations for the Royal Aeronautical Society Defence Dr Rob Lee Award 
 

DASA wishes to advise that nominations are open for the Royal Aeronautical Society (RAeS) Defence 
Dr Rob Lee Award. 
 
The award recognises individual or collective efforts that have enhanced Defence flight safety. 
Nominations for the RAeS Flight Safety Award are open to all members of Defence aviation, including 
foreign exchange and loan personnel, Defence civilians and contractors.  
 
The award covers a broad range of flight safety initiatives, from a single act that prevented or could 
conceivably have prevented an aircraft accident or incident to implementation of long-term aviation 
safety initiatives and programs. 
 
Administration of the RAeS Defence Flight Safety Award is carried out by DFSB. Enquiries and 
Nomination forms (available at the below link) may be forwarded to DFSB Education and Training 
through dasa.registry@defence.gov.au. 
 
To be considered for the current calendar year, nominations must be submitted by 30 September in each 
year. Nominations received after this will be considered in the following year. 
 
For further information, please refer to the following link: 
Dr Rob Lee Award 
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